Georgia Provider Attestation Compliance Requirement:

Due to recent state and federal regulations within the state of GA, beginning 1/1/2017, we are required to review & confirm the accuracy of our
directory information, as well as indicate continuation/cancelation of participation in our commercial PPO network plans.

If you have not yet submitted a claim, you will receive a letter from us. You must respond within 30 days of receiving the letter confirming the
accuracy of your directory listing, along with indicating whether or not you would like to continue participation in our commercial PPO network

plans. If you have not responded within the 30 days, your listing may be removed from our commercial PPO network.





